
                       To Members of the House Energy and Natural Resources   

             

 I am writing in opposition to the SB 2137. Managing our states wildlife 

should be done by our N.D. Game and Fish Dept. and not by voters at the ballot 

box. I know there is some angst between some groups in the state and the Game 

and Fish Dept. but I feel that is between them to work out for the betterment of 

the States wildlife. By taking away some of the tools that the N.D. Game and Fish 

have to manage our states wildlife as best as they see fit I feel sets a dangerous 

precedent for our states future along with future North Dakota generations.      

             

 In Opposition to SB 2137          

 I Thank You             

 Ryan Bauer 


